
 

 

 

      

Date: 19.10.2024 

Urgent Notice 

 

All D.EL.Ed. students (In-Service) of the 2024-26 session are hereby informed that they must 

submit their In-Service Certificate to the college office by 24th October 2024 without fail. 

This certificate is mandatory for the continuation of your enrollment in the program. Failure to 

submit the required document within the specified time will lead to administrative action, 

which may include cancellation of enrolment. 


